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NEWS RELEASE 

When the investigation in the case of Lee Harvey Oswald 

is completed insofar as the Dallas Police Department is concerned, 

we intend to make the entire file public unless Federal author-

ities specifically request that some part be withheld and turned 

over to them. 

Unless we are specifically instructed otherwise from Washington, 

we believe it can and should become public information. At this 

time, we cannot designate when the release will be made. 

J. E, Curry 
Chief of Police 
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